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Executive Headteacher: Paul McCarthy
       Head of School: Chris Marston


Dear Parents/Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]To celebrate Science week and in an effort to include children in the development plans for our school grounds, I have launched a pond design competition. Your child may have already submitted a design for this but there is no limit to the number of entries a child can submit. 3d models of designs are welcomed.
The focus is on encouraging nature and increasing biodiversity as much as possible. 
I am very excited to see the children’s ideas!
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Many thanks for your continued support,
Mrs Sam Vesty
Class 3 teacher and Science Subject Lead
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Our pond area needs a makeover! g

We need to make some big changes to make our pond
‘welcoming to wildiife and interesting for us to study and
observe. Everyone s invited to create a design for the pond to
make it iresistible to all sorts of wildiife.

Will your pond have a waterfront bug hotel? A log pile for
reptile guests? Perhaps a bird feeding area or insect friendly
plants and flowers? How can we persuade frogs to set up.
home in our lovely school?

Ask your teacher for a design template. You can use the
template for a guide, or you could make a model of your
ideas.

Entries must be given to Mrs Vesty by Menday 31 March.

One winner wil be chosen per year group. n
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